
From: Lillings Ambo  

Sent: 21 December 2021 11:02 

To: Niamh Bonner ; Development Management   

Cc: Cllr.Caroline Goodrick ; Cllr Caroline Goodrick   

Subject: Planning application 20/0563/FUL - East Lilling Grange Farm 

Importance: High 

 

FAO Niamh Bonner, Re application number; 20/00563/FUL 

 

In light of the recent submissions on behalf of both applicant and neighbour, and the relevant 

planning committee report please can we make the following request: 

 

In view of the additional information submitted by Mr Roy Lewis on 20th December 2021, 

Lillings Ambo Parish Council believes that this may alter the evidence upon which the planning 

committee report has formed its recommendation.  

 

Until such time as the items of contention, some legal, are resolved we respectfully request that 

any decision on the application is deferred with a revised report issued in due course. 

 

To not do so we feel would be unfair to those immediately concerned nor the wider public.  

 

Kind Regards 

Lillings Ambo Parish Council. 

 


